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6th Grade New/Student Orientation

Dunloggin Middle School will be hosting our annual 6th Grade New Student/Family Orientation
and GT Information Night on Thursday, January 20 from 7:00 to 8:00 pm.  
 
Please join us for this event as we welcome our new students and their families to DMS.
Parents, you will have an opportunity to meet the staff and become familiar with your child's
new school, learn about school programs, and hear ways you can get involved. 
  
The agenda, New Student Orientation Presentation, and google meeting links will be accessible
next week on our school website: dms.hcpss.org
 
Agenda 

● 7:00pm – Welcome/6th Grade New Student Orientation Presentation 
● 7:25pm – Question & Answer Session 
● 7:40pm – GT Information Session 

 
Please note! You will need to be logged in with your child's HCPSS account to access these
Google Meets.  
 
The meeting code: DMS Orientation  

Identify Student Device Needs

As HCPSS plans for technology needs in the event of virtual instruction, HCPSS is requesting all
families to complete a brief questionnaire regarding your child’s/children’s device needs. While
the majority of students have been issued an HCPSS device, students in kindergarten and first
grade are not assigned individual devices, and some students at other levels may not have an
assigned device for various reasons. 

Access and complete the questionnaire by Friday Jan. 14.

To complete the questionnaire:
Log in to HCPSS Connect Synergy using parent/guardian credentials.
Select “More Options” from the left navigation menu.
Select “Student Technology”. 

For each child:
Verify that the current HCPSS-issued device information at the top of the page is correct.
If your child is not listed or no device information shows, our records do not have the child
currently in possession of an HCPSS device. You do not need to take any action in this section.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fdms.hcpss.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7C3548ece28e4d4afd961e08d9d061a1f4%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637769940005515368%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=v%2F7UmvVNG%2BTV7BHHRTxGawwW1ysdruAgMAuClZ3tSaw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F0dudIRdrmFhYG3VlAx30FA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjvtbsP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Nvbm5lY3QvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph3Gyj3WG3n9h4Uh1hbnRvaW5ldHRlX3JvYmVyc29uQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Ca6c769c2c76a4630ac4608d9d517cd3d%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637775120469640670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=aeKeft81Pf%2BXBJVlBE4Wgvv6SIri%2B%2Fx8K1rsWX7rfds%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F0dudIRdrmFhYG3VlAx30FA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjvtbsP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Nvbm5lY3QvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph3Gyj3WG3n9h4Uh1hbnRvaW5ldHRlX3JvYmVyc29uQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Ca6c769c2c76a4630ac4608d9d517cd3d%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637775120469640670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=aeKeft81Pf%2BXBJVlBE4Wgvv6SIri%2B%2Fx8K1rsWX7rfds%3D&reserved=0


Answer the question at the bottom of the page: “In the event of a shift to virtual instruction, for
each child, indicate their technology needs.”

Any decision to transition a school to virtual will be made on a case-by-case basis in
collaboration with the Howard County Health Department, and in consideration of multiple
factors. We know that in-person learning and supports are most effective for children, and we
are doing everything possible to keep students and staff in school buildings.

DMS Orchestra Concert

Greetings and Happy New Year!
 
Our winter orchestra concert is just around the corner!  I am happy to say that we are still
planning to have this concert in-person at Centennial HS on Thursday, January 20 at 7pm!  The
county has recently released its updated concert audience attendance guidelines.  ALL concerts,
including our concert at CHS, must adhere to a 50% audience capacity policy (see below).  When
considering the size of the orchestra program compared to that of the auditorium, we must
limit each student to bringing no more than 4 other family members to the performance.  In
addition, all guests must leave 2 seats between their family and the next family as well as 1 row
in front or behind their family when possible.  Orchestra students who are waiting to perform
will sit together in the auditorium with 2 seats between each other. All students and concert
attendees are required to wear masks at CHS. 
 
Following the performance, students will meet their families in the hall outside the auditorium.
Please review the winter concert letter from December 6 for additional information about
attire.
 
I am looking forward to a fantastic concert next Thursday!

Musically, 
Dee Newberger
DMS Orchestra Director
 
HCPSS PERFORMANCE CAPACITY GUIDELINES
"In order to mitigate the potential spread of the current Coronavirus, the maximum capacity for
school auditorium use for school-sponsored events will be 50%."  High schools should use the
total number of seats, while middle and elementary schools should use the fire marshal total
occupancy."

Lost and Found

If your child has lost any items (jackets, water bottles, lunch bags, etc.), please have him/her
check the lost and found box in the cafeteria. If the items are not claimed by Friday, January 21,
they will be donated.



AM Drop Off

Parents, we take the safety of our students seriously. As you enter the campus to drop off your
student in the morning, please slow down to allow students to cross the street and enter the
building. We ask that you not make a U-turn in the middle of the parking lot. It is a one-way
traffic pattern ONLY. You must drive all the way around the loop.  When you pull into the
campus to drop off, please make sure your student is ready to exit the vehicle.

Thank you in advance for adhering to these carpool expectations.

8th Grade ONLY – High School Course Registration

The last day for high school course selection for the 2022-2023 academic year is Tuesday,
January 18, 2022, for current 8th grade students. If you haven’t already done so, submit your
course requests and alternate requests by logging into Synergy, selecting Course Request from
the left panel, and following the directions online.

Parents/guardians may view course recommendations by logging into HCPSS Connect Synergy
but cannot add course requests; this must be completed through the student’s account.

Upcoming Events
● January 17: MLK Day
● January 19: Students Dismissed 3 Hours Early
● January 20: New Student/Parent Orientation (Virtual) @ 7:00 pm
● January 21: 2nd Quarter Ends

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FofU5JQQKALAd1E9jkJmQig~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjngMJP0QRaHR0cHM6Ly9oY3Bzcy5tZS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmG7ic-8YTUn8vZSHWFudG9pbmV0dGVfcm9iZXJzb25AaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Ccac8e80ddd1f47aca87408d9c186b1af%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637753606513328842%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=zLQG4grtVBOhsnHImud2R6q8u%2Fy%2FUAhJgAgoRJ37UOs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F_CmRClr74OLCGeOADmJt-w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjngMJP0RIaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2YvY29ubmVjdC9oY3Bzcy1jb25uZWN0LW9ubGluZS1jb3Vyc2UtcmVxdWVzdHMucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphu4nPvGE1J_L2Uh1hbnRvaW5ldHRlX3JvYmVyc29uQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Ccac8e80ddd1f47aca87408d9c186b1af%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637753606513328842%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=0%2FMtYAYJ132pYcewUVqVvhn%2BVSPKGj0APIIVn3CFCzo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F2xbH_HjlHJ3LS7Go6ytdvg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjngMJP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Nvbm5lY3QvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphu4nPvGE1J_L2Uh1hbnRvaW5ldHRlX3JvYmVyc29uQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Ccac8e80ddd1f47aca87408d9c186b1af%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637753606513328842%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=1UD4JRpoOYIm%2FUshgJspwJuCZy8zsaAo4i1VWFD%2FkiM%3D&reserved=0

